
ROBERT SARGENT SHRIVER,JR.

September 29, 1972

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

I am grateful to you for all you did to make my visit to
Corpus Christi on September 25, 1972, such a terrific
experience.

I hope I'll have one more chance to come back to Texas
during the campaign. Any ideas or suggestions as to
where I should go and what I should do would be greatly
appreciated.

Sincerely,
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